
 

 

 

 

 

Two Rivers High School Remote Learning for Pupils  

 

The Blended Approach  

All pupils working remotely will receive a home learning pack. The work 

included in the pack will be supplemented and supported by online lessons 

delivered over Microsoft Teams and activities sent via email or Class Dojo.   

You will be sent a timetable for the online lessons. If your child cannot access 

these sessions, for whatever reason, please let the teacher know.  We will do 

our best to support.  

As the weeks progress, further work will be posted online, delivered to your 

door by school staff or sent through the post.  

It is important that we are able to see the work your child has done so that 

we can check for understanding and then plan the next step accordingly. 

You can photograph their work and send it to us as an image, either on the 

portfolio page of Class Dojo, or by email. Alternatively, the work may be sent 

as a document instead of as an image. Short videos can also be uploaded 

to the portfolio page of Dojo.   

In addition to the work set by teachers, we may direct your child to activities 

and learning opportunities provided by trusted external agencies, such as 

BBC Bitesize, National Geographic Kids, Oak National Academy and Oxford 

Owl.  

As usual, if you have any concerns about the lessons and learning, please 

contact your child’s teacher in the first instance or leave a message on the 

school phone and we will get back to you.  

  

Safeguarding  

If you have concerns regarding safeguarding, please ask to speak to Derek 

Tuck, Designated Safeguarding Lead, or a member of the safeguarding 

team.   
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